
Senate State and Local Government

RE: SB 2386 Testimony: For

Dear Chairman Roers & committee members,

I am writing in support of SB 2386 and thereby, asking for a Do Pass on this bill.

* My son has not been a North Dakota resident in a decade.

* He did NOT request a North Dakota absentee ballot.

*He was sent TWO North Dakota absentee ballots, both Primary and General.

This IS an actual ballot and NOT an absentee application. I am on the canvassing
board for my county and know the difference.

I asked my county auditor about this, she said this is not possible. We looked both at
the actual returned absentee applications and also my son’s file online. No record of
request was found. Why is it people who have moved out of state are not removed
from the data base. Worse yet why are the auditors not able to delete DEAD people
from the the data base? I submit to you, this was clearly not “human error.”

As a devoted citizen of North Dakota, this brings into question the integrity of the
voting system within our wonderful state. Our governmental system was designed to
have checks and balances. It is clear that the balances are not equal. I believe,
Passing SB 2386 , is a vital step to placing proper checks and balance on the voting
process within North Dakota.

As the testimonies are brought together, the picture becomes clear. Voting in North
Dakota needs attention. I’m so grateful that you are here today to bear witness to
the cry of your State and citizens to bring proper checks and balances to the voting
system. Let us take action together to ensure every valid vote is verified, secure, and
counted.

I support a DO Pass recommendation on SB 2386.

Very Sincerely,
Tana Walker
Anamoose, ND
District 14
Tanamt.2011@gmail.com

****PLEASE SEE PICTURES BELOW OF Ballot****
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